
 
 

NEWSLETTER #19 
12 December 2019 

 
The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 
parent community. Check out our website for more details: ​https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
 

 

It’s coming back for 2020 …..  

St Martins School Fiesta!!!!! 

It’s been a while since we had the last Fiesta (aka Fair)…. 2016, to be 
precise, and since then we’ve had a lot of new families join us, and a new 
building and grounds to show-off (I’m sure they’ll be done by Fiesta time 😁) 
…It will be held late October / early November – we’ll aim to avoid clashes 
with other schools if we can…. 

It’s a great community event AND a great fundraiser ... So over the Summer 
break, get your thinking caps on, talk to your kids about what you’d all like to 
see or do at the Fiesta, and how you’d like to be involved with making it all 
happen! We will hold a meeting early in the School year to get the ball rolling  

– EVERYONE welcome! 

Or if you really can’t wait, feel free to email your ideas through to Jo at 
Fiesta@smartcommunity.org​.nz 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
****If you’re keen to know what S’Mart Community events are coming up why not sign up to receive 

email reminders at ​www.smartcommunity.org.nz​? ***** 
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